
 
 

Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things… September Edition 
a quick highlight of PTG activities this month 

 
For more information, please reach out to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 

 
1.  Sister Gertrude presented Nazareth School with a $5,000 check from benefactors 

Charles W. & Marabeth L. Causey who supported Nazareth School with a grant!  The 
money has been earmarked to support tuition assistance. 
   

2. There is an upcoming General PTG Meeting on September 27 at 6:30 pm.  Special guest 
Jodee Blanco will be present to share tools to promote inclusivity, compassion and 
digital citizenship.  We will also be asking for feedback on topics for upcoming  
meetings – please check your email for a Google form to share suggestions. 
 

3. The Fall Family Picnic is back!  Mark your calendars for October 7th at 12:00 on the 
Lower Field for an afternoon of fun. More details will follow in the Family Envelope 
which will include directions for ordering lunch.  You are also welcomed to bring your 
own picnic. 
 

4. Planning for the Halloween Carnival is underway.  Mrs. Booie Jordan, Mrs. Melissa 
Hubbard and Mr. Enrique Davenport are chairing the event.  PTG will be sponsoring 
refreshed games and activities. (The mechanical bull might even make an appearance!)  
 

5. We are seeking your input for the projects to fund via the 2022/2023 primary 
fundraising events (Turkey Trot, Golf Tournament, Nazareth Night). A Google form will 
be sent out to collect feedback for enhancement projects, so please share your 
opinions! 

 
 
 

September Meeting Called to Order: 6:05 pm – Meeting Adjourned 8:02 pm 
Attendees Present: Rene Coons; Kathy Valenti; Ann-Marie Hulse; Booie Jordan; Enrique Davenport;  

Melissa Hubbard; Danise Jerome; Robert Burdine; Anney Hall; Elizabeth Newbrand;  
Christy Conway; Ponce Meza; Alejandra Gavaldon; Kimberly Rockefeller 

 


